Personhood vs. stem cell research

Recently, it was announced that Republican voters will have the opportunity to vote on a ballot question in
the July 31 primary to declare that a “pre-born” child — consisting of as few as one cell — should be
entitled to all the legal rights of a human being. While the Personhood USA movement works to galvanize
legislators in about 30 states, the crux of the public debate is over abortion rights, but a related issue
deserves a hearing: the effects on human embryonic stem cell research.

View the original article here: Personhood vs. stem cell research — Atlanta Journal Constitution



